
Girls on the Run of Western NC 

A 2008 Ribbon of Hope grant supported this 
Buncombe County nonprofit. The grant 
focused on a health  prevention program for 
girls in the third through the eighth grades 
that combined training for a 5K run/walk 
event with self-esteem enhancing, uplifting 
exercises and a community services project.  

http://www.gotrwnc.org/

